
Craig, 

I was appalled when I saw the first redistricting map that combined west Austin with far 
northeast Austin, including not just single family neighborhoods, but also industrial areas. The 
revised map, which joins west Austin with District 10, is an improvement. Please retain the 
boundaries of this current map, with District 10 grouping similar single family neighborhoods in 
the central and near-northwest regions.  
 
Thank you, 
Linda Dickens 


